From: Dannielle

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:37 AM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] For the September 22, 2020 public added SPPC agenda

Sept 21, 2020

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

I would like to request delegation status at your meeting (or a future meeting) to share my concerns about the mandatory face coverings bylaw.

If masks are effective, why are cases going up? If masks are effect, why are we required to maintain 6 feet distance when masks were only required in situations where we couldn't physical distance? This is not normal. School boards are dangerously requiring small children to wear one for 5-6 hours per day. One mask. This is abuse for our kids. I'm hearing reports of dirty masks on the dirt in the playground and then going on children's faces.

This whole movement has created awful division among people. This needs to be a choice for those who feel they need masks in public.

What's next? Will you engorging masks in our homes? This needs to stop.